
ELECTRIC COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE

The Electric Committee for the Village of Argyle will be meeting on Monday, July 21 st, 2025, at
6:00 pm at the Argyle Community Building located at 401 E. Milwaukee Street in the Village of
Argyle.  The Electric Committee and members of the Kleinschmidt Group will be discussing
raising the spillway crest of the Argyle Dam by six inches to one foot, increasing the elevation
and  subsequently  the  normal  maximum pool  elevation  from the  current  791.33  feet  to  a
maximum of 792.33 feet with affected property owners that could be impacted upstream.  Each
property owner will need to sign a floodplain easement for FERC to approve an Exemption
License Amendment.
  
Sandra Flannery
Clerk
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